
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

May 4, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio  Jeff and 
Maureen Grinnell, 4 Meetinghouse Lane, Nick Angelo, 22 Lexington Rd.

The Grinnells asked for permission from the Board to replace the second floor air conditioner box with a same size 
window that matches the existing windows. The Board approved.

Snow plowing came in on budget for 2008-2009.

Nick Angelo requested 2 bushes be planted in his front bed.

Power washing will be addressed.

The Board discussed deck repairs and maintenance.

The Board discussed a complaint of dog feces behind 29 Lexington Rd.

The Board discussed late fees and surcharges.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday June 8  6 pm 3 Lex.


